
 

Media Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 13, 2023 
 

Incident at City Hall under Investigation 
 

LaGrange, Ga. September 13, 2023 – An incident occurred after the LaGrange City 
Council work session and before their executive session on Tuesday, September 
12th.   
 
This incident is currently under investigation by the GBI and no more details are 
available at this time.  
 
Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager kvanschoor@lagrangega.org or (706) 883-
2055  
 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at facebook.com/lagrangegagov, 
Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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